

Dear Parents/Caregivers

RE: Assembly Item

Room 9 will be hosting the Assembly next Wednesday 17 March. The assembly will start at 8.20am and if all students could be at school by 8.05am that would be fantastic.

There will be no major costumes to organise as we have decided to wear Australian themed clothing such as Akubra hats, Australia hats/shirts, green and gold clothing etc. Students can wear their costume to school but will be required to change into their school uniform after the assembly.

If your child is not going to be at school for the Assembly could you please let me know as soon as possible so that I can make other arrangements for their speaking part.

Thank you for your assistance in preparing your child for their assembly item. As we are the performing class, parents and caregivers are invited to attend the Assembly. If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to email me or see me after school.

We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday.

Kind regards

Kerry Bishopp Classroom Teacher 8 March 2021

